Parent Letter from Mrs. Hunt, September 23, 2013
***A reminder that students in second through eighth grade will be taking the SAT (Stanford Achievement Test) this week September 23, 2013 through September 27, 2013. Please send your child to school well rested, having eaten a good breakfast and arriving on time.
***The Grandparent Brunch is Wednesday, October 2, 2013 9:00 a.m. in the church Social Center. All grandparents, close relatives and friends are invited to attend this delightful event. The Social Center is not large enough to seat all grandparents and parents.  Please note that if your relatives and/or close friends plan to attend the brunch alone, you as parents are more than welcome to accompany them to the brunch.  All grandparents and parents are invited to visit the classrooms immediately following the brunch. Please RSVP Cindy, in office, 801-486-3197.
***First Communion – Parent meeting will take place Thursday, September 26, 2013 7:00 p.m. in the Vaughan Center.
***This is the last week to offer a donation for the Cottonwood Family Treatment Center.  Household items, women’s clothing, baby supplies and hygiene items are greatly needed, thank you. View item list here Cottonwood Family Treatment Center
*** Trivia Night – GREAT NEWS – Trivia Night is coming on Friday, September 27! Reserve your table now! Registration is available on line.  https://cosgriff.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/TriviaNight/tabid/487629/Default.aspx  All of the details are on this website. It is sure to be another fabulous Cosgriff event! Any questions, please contact Nikki Whye at nwhye@cosgriff.org
***Fall Festival – Volunteers are needed to help set up for the festival, Thursday, October 10, 2013 any time from 3:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. Volunteers are also needed to help at the festival, Friday October 11 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Please email Heather Simonson athdsimonson@hotmail.com, and/or call 801-474-0810.
*** The Innisbrook gift sale is under way at the school. Please note if you purchased items before September 30, the school will receive 50% profit from your purchase price. Our school ordering number is 110688. Please order on line before September 30 so we may receive the largest profit percentage possible for our school.
***Lifetouch Picture retakes will be Monday, September 30, 2103 between 10:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. Lifetouch will be set up in the School Gym. Please wear something nice on top with your uniform dress bottoms. Parents, would you please send uniform tops so your students may change after picture.
*** The Diocesan Pastoral Congress is Saturday, September 28, 2013 at Juan Diego High School. All parents are welcome to attend these excellent Catholic Education Classes. The conference begins at 9:00 a.m.
***Alliance Fraincaise will offer French language classes on Saturdays at Cosgriff School this fall 2013 and continue through the end of May 2014. Non native children’s classes begin September 23, 2013.  Children may still start on October 6, 2013 and continue until December 14, 2013 for fall quarter.  Times/Tuition:  9:15 a.m. – 10:15 a.m. – Ages 5 and 6, $130. Ages 7 – 10, 11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m., $180. Adult classes will be offered at Westminster College. For more information and/or questions contact Paula Collmar, www.afslc-ut.org or call 801-671-9918.
***Please consider volunteering for one or several activities/events during the school year.  We also need parents for the Emergency Recess Duty List, please include your name and information on our list. All families (K – 8th grade) are required to volunteer 20 hours per school year. The Pre-school parents are required to volunteer 10 hours per school year. To review an updated Volunteer List for 2013-14 go to http://cosgriff.org/parents/volunteer-opportunities/
*** Please note that a parent from our school community, Mr. Rex Strand died, of a heart attack, on Friday, September 21, 2013. He was the father of our sixth grade student, Erica Strand. Please keep Erica and her family in your prayers during this sad and difficult time.
Thank you,
Mrs. Betsy Hunt, Principal

